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Monday 11th May 2020 

HI Year 2, 

How are you?  I hope that you all enjoyed the bank holiday 

weekend! I am still missing you all and I’m looking forward 

to hearing what you have all been doing     !  

I have finished painting my hall and stairs! It looks very 

bright so I need to wear sunglasses inside now       I have 

been doing lots of video calls with my friends. Sometimes 

we play games or do quizzes! I speak to Mrs Byrom alot. She 

hopes that you are all keeping safe and still practising 

your handwriting. She is missing you and sends her love.  

Your gardening photos have inspired me to plant some 

sunflowers. If you look at the pictures, you can see that 

they are still quite small. Can anyone tell me what I need 

to do to make sure they grow tall and strong? 

  

Please write back and tell me your news!  

Love from, 

Miss Aitchison     

 


